
City Council Meeting 

August 15, 2023

Interlocal Agreement with the Texas General 

Land Office (TGLO) for Two Beach Access 

Wheelchairs
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Background

• TGLO, at its own cost, is lending the wheelchairs to the City to

provide beach access for people with disabilities.

• The wheelchairs allow individuals to navigate through the sand &

can also be used to submerge in the water.

• TGLO will retain ownership of the wheelchairs which are valued at

$2,800.

• Currently, the City utilizes two beach access wheelchairs which were

purchased by the Parks & Recreation Department, and they are

approximately eight years old.

• The agreement shall expire on August 31, 2028.
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Water Wheelchair
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Recommendation

• Staff recommends approval of the interlocal

agreement with TGLO for the acceptance of

two beach access wheelchairs.


